

LESLIE H. LARSEN, PARALEGAL DIRECT DIAL: 303.839.3814 Ilarsen@spencerfane.com File No. 5021630.0002

August 29, 2017

ELECTRONIC MAIL - CITYCLERK@SPRINGSGOV.COM CSCHUELER@SPRINGSGOV.COM

City Clerk's Office City of Colorado Springs P.O. Box 1575 30 S. Nevada Avenue, Suite 101 Colorado Springs, Colorado 80901

Re: Request for Continuance of Public Hearing for the Proposed SW Downtown

Metropolitan District Nos. 1-2 and the Proposed SW Downtown Business Improvement

District

Dear Clerk:

Our Office is requesting a continuance of the September 12, 2017 formal City Council public hearing to September 26, 2017, regarding the organization of the SW Downtown Metropolitan District Nos. 1-2 and the SW Downtown Business Improvement District. This continuance is requested to allow the full City Council to be present at the meeting.

Please contact our office if you have any questions or comments or need anything else. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Leslie H. Larsen

Leslie H. Larsen, Paralegal

cc: Carl Schueler